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To the Senate Committee on Judiciary: 

 

On behalf of all Oregonians I am submitting testimony to the Senate Committee on 

Judiciary urging you to support redefing the definition of “recreational immunity” for 

local governments or businesses who have suffered lawsuits or may suffer from 

potential lawsuits from injury on our beaches or trails.  

 

The beaches and trails not only provide recreation, they also are and economic 

incentive for local businesses who are still struggling from the impact of the Covid 

pandemic. As well the beaches and trails are an opportunity for “free " mental health 

and stress relief for many Oregonians and visitors who can't afford more expensive 

opportunities  

 

There are other options that could be considered and the Oregon Legislature should 

take a little time to explore some of those options.  

 

Sincerely 

Barbara Fuller 

 

 

 


